


Castroville purchased the property, located at 309 Paris Street in Castroville, for 
$50,000, with financial support from members of the community, individual members of 
the CCHA, and a grant from the Texas Historical Commission. 

Plans for the Biry-Ahr House include using artifacts and historic furnishing from area 
families to present the story of the Castro Colonies. Interpretative displays and 
interactive programs are intended to convey the colonization story and early history of 
the development of the Medina County area. There is also the possibility that in the 
future the Center could serve as a repository of genealogy records of the Castro 
immigration families. Area families interested in this program can contact Mary King with 
the CCHA for additional details at 210-854-9794. 

The City of Castroville Area Economic Development Council, the CCHA, The Friends of 
the Landmark Inn, the Medina County Historic Commission, and the Castroville 
Conservation Society are currently working together to jointly promote the Castro 
Colonies Living History Center, the Landmark Inn State History Site, the Historic 
Steinbach House and other historic sites in Medina County. Councilman Philip King 
said, "The hope is these sites will become a history tourism venue, as well as an 
education opportunity for area citizens and local school children." 
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